
 

Term: Reception Spring term  Topic: Winter Tales 
  

Each week you should: 
• Share a variety of stories with your child  
• Listen to your child read their reading book 
• Complete the phonics homework 
• Recap on the word of the day 

PE – Friday mornings (Please wear PE kits) 
Yoga –Wednesday afternoon (Please wear PE kits) 
During the winter months please ensure your child has a hat to wear at 
play time, as they will spend lots of time outside. 

     Here are some ideas for activities you can do with your child at home.   

Personal Social And Emotional Development 

• Continue to encourage your child to wash their hands after 
going to the toilet, to encourage independence and hygiene 
at school 

• Continue to encourage your child to fasten their own coats  
• Play board games to encourage sharing and turn taking 

Communication, Language and Literacy 

• Write lower case letters m,a,s, ss, d,t i,n,p,g,o,c,k,ck,u,b,f, ff, 
e,l, ll, h,sh,r,j,v,y,w,th,z, zz, ch,qu,x,ng,nk 

• Spell simple CVC words e.g. cat, hat, sat, mat 
• Write simple captions e.g. a sad man 
• Share a story book with your child and talk about the setting, 

characters and events 
 

Mathematics 

• Read, recognise and order numbers from 1 - 10 
• Attempt to write numerals from 1 - 10 
• Count up to 10 objects 
• Recognise simple 2D shapes in the environment, circle, 

square, rectangle and triangle 
• Order objects from shortest to tallest  

Topic theme –Winter Tales 

• Draw a picture of someone dressed for a cold winter day 
• Design a winter jumper or hat 
• Design and build a winter shelter for a polar bear 
• Finished projects can be sent into school to share during Show 

and Tell or upload a picture onto Class Dojo 
• Make a bird feeder to hang up in your garden. 

 

 


